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TPS was selected to work on a
project with the Department

of Education Oide service
focusing on developing the

children’s literacy skills using
Digital technology tools.We

welcomed a film crew to film
a video for use by primary
school teachers nationally.

The children and staff
represented our school

brilliantly!

Digital Learning
in TPS!

T.P.S. Board of Management wishes to inform our school
community that the design team charged with our new
school building, Healy Architects, presented an outline
design that greatly impressed them in early February.

The architects are now focusing on developing the
internal design, with plans to submit it to the
Department for approval before the summer

holidays.This marks an exciting step forward in the
project, bringing T.P.S. closer to the much anticipated

state-of-the-art facility.
The B.O.M .are also reviewing the ‘Bí Cinealta’ guidelines

in relation to addressing bullying behaviour in our
school.After Easter we will ask parents to join a working

group to discuss this document in detail. Finally the
B.O.M wishes everyone a happy, safe and relaxing Easter.

Our new school
building update!

Congratulations
to our 6th

classes who made
their

Confirmation.



Science is Fun!

Children in  Infants  and their parents

connected with their local library for  

Cuddle and Read sessions. There’s

nothing like the joy of reading

together. Thank you to all the families

who participated in making these

events so special!

👏👏

Peace Proms
2025

School Reopens on Monday
the 28th of April 2025!

 

Groups from 1st class to 5th class have
been taking part in the 'Grow It Yourself'

Programme. They have built their own
planters and sown lots of vegetables . Our

students are learning to become
responsible gardeners by weeding and

watering their planters regularly. They
have recently painted their planters some
summer colours. We are looking forward to
harvest time and cooking some dishes with

our yummy vegetables. 

Nurture

Lunchtime activities and After school clubs are offered to
children in T.P.S. to support wellbeing., It provides a great
opportunity for children to explore their talents,special
interests and make new friends.These clubs include chess,

knitting, book,art,music, dance and sport clubs.
Teamwork,fun and great memories are made!

Cuddle and Read!
On Saturday, March 1st, some 5th classes from

T.P.S. and other schools performed at the
Limerick Peace Proms. It started at 9:30 am.

We boarded the bus and rode all the way to the
University of Limerick.We did a rehearsal of all

the songs before we ate our lunch. The
concert was possibly the coolest thing I’ve ever
seen! There was a full orchestra (which was my
favourite part) and there were mesmerizing

stage lights that I could’ve watched for
hours.After the concert we went to a fancy
hotel for some good ‘ol goujons and then  we

went home.
By Faye Burke. 5th Class

4th classes worked on Science
experiments with St. Jarlath’s

transition students. Science is fun!


